
Ladies and gentlemen, 

As we gather here today, it's hard to believe that we're saying goodbye. 

It's a bittersweet moment, filled with gratitude and a touch of 

nostalgia. Each of you has contributed to making this journey 

unforgettable, and for that, I thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Over the years, we've shared so much--laughter, tears, successes, and 

even a few setbacks. These moments have not only strengthened my resolve 

but have also taught me invaluable lessons about friendship and 

resilience.  

To my colleagues who have been my support system, your camaraderie has 

meant the world to me. To my mentors, thank you for your guidance and 

wisdom. And to everyone I've had the privilege of working alongside, 

thank you for the memories we've created together. 

As I embark on this new chapter, I carry with me the warmth and 

inspiration you've all given me. Although I'm excited about what the 

future holds, know that you will all be dearly missed and fondly 

remembered. 

Here's to all of you, to new beginnings, and to cherishing the moments 

that truly matter. Thank you. 


